
Press Release No. 506/19 

Shillong, November 4, 2019: The Deputy Commissioner (Supply), East Khasi Hills has 
informed that the term of all the existing Fair Price Shop Dealers (Urban & Rural) Areas will 
expire on 31.12.2019. Prescribed form for the Renewal of Appointment Order for the year 2020 
are available in the office of the Deputy Commissioner (Supply), East Khasi Hills. All 
application should be recommended by the respective Sirdar/Headman, Block Development 
Officers and will be received in the Supply office, Shillong on or before 15.12.2019. 

Public Notice 

Application should be affixed with Court Fee Stamp of Rs. 25/- along with two passport size 
photos of the applicant and to be submitted to the Supply Office, Shillong along with the office 
bearer and members of the Vigilance Committees which should include some women members.  

 


